
    

Via electronic mail – June 18, 2015  
 

Service List Request of Northeast Energy Efficiency Partnerships (NEEP) 
Regarding Docket: DE 15-137 

Proceeding to Establish and Energy Efficiency Resource Standard 
 
 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord N.H. 03301 
 
Dear Ms. Howland, 
 
As Director of Public Policy for Northeast Energy Efficiency Partnerships (NEEP), I respectfully 
request that the following three individuals employed by our organization please be added to 
the service list for DE 15-137 as interested observers, allowing us to receive copies of 
Commission issuances during the course of this docket:  
 

1. James O’Reilly, JOReilly@NEEP.org  
2. Natalie Treat, NTreat@NEEP.org  
3. Brian Buckley, BBuckley@NEEP.org  

Thank you for your assistance.  
 
     Sincerely, 
 

      
 

James O’Reilly 
Director of Public Policy 
Northeast Energy Efficiency Partnerships (NEEP) 
91 Hartwell Avenue 
Lexington, Mass. 02421 
Tel: 781-860-9177, ext. 118 
E-mail: joreilly@neep.org  
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